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Final Meeting

The Digi-Sporting project is almost at the end. The partners met at their last meeting,
finally in person, in Toledo on June 3, 2022.

In this meeting, details were discussed for the closing of the last intellectual output, but,
above all, the main topic was focused on improving the visibility of the web page, the
dissemination and communication of the contents and the sustainability of the project after
the end of its life. execution on June 30, 2022.

It was a more than profitable meeting. Work was distributed in the consortium to complete
dissemitation actions and a new web structure was proposed that would allow the project
to be kept alive.

THANK YOU ALL FOR THE SUPPORT IN THE PROJECT!
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